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99 Years and Counting 
We hope summer 2019 was a great one for you and 
your family. With an amazing group of campers and 
staff, lots of love from Mother Nature and enough 
highlights to last a lifetime, our 99th summer at Wayne 
was a memorable one for everyone at camp. A 
dedicated and talented group of key/senior staff 
continues to play a huge part in the success of our 
summers.  

At CWB, we were excited to welcome back Austin 
Butler as a Head Counselor. Austin was a camper and 
counselor for 14 summers and headed up the sports 
program at CWG for 5 summers. Summer 2020 will be 
his 20th year at Wayne.  

Preparations for 2020 are well underway. At CWB, 
we’re adding bleachers and a scoreboard to the 
lacrosse field. With seating for the entire camp, this will 
be a great place for everyone to watch a game or 
special event together. With a full interior update of the 
Field House complete (new floor, backboards, wall 
padding), our focus now moves to the outside, which 
will be getting a full exterior renovation. An expanded 
and updated cooking facility is also in the plans for the 
fall. We know our boys like to eat.  

Continued on next page 
Second generation campers Josh (left) and Evan 

Waldman (Lysee Fischler Waldman)

1,2,3,4 we want…. 

Your Color War days may be over but we hope you’re as excited as we are 
about our 100-year celebration at camp (Sept 12-13 2020). Mark your 
calendars, tell your friends and stay tuned for more information including how to 
RSVP.  

L to R: Alexa Javorsky (Stephanie Port Javorsky) 
and Juliette Halperin (Jordan Halperin)
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Continued from page 1 

Over on the Girls’ side, we were thrilled to have a record 
number of CIT’s (27) and also set a record with 21 former 
campers as counselors from the same age group with 
many of them planning to return in 2020.   

As time marches on we have made many physical 
changes that are both necessary and beneficial but we’re 
proud to say that even after all these years, ‘camp is still 
camp’. Old traditions like Creative Service, Sounds of 
Wayne and Buff and Blue battling it out in Color War 
have not changed. 2019’s additions of a Garden Cafe, 
the MADD renovation, new docks at the waterfront and 
new visual and sound equipment for the Rec Hall were 
fantastic additions that will serve camp well for years and 
years. As we look to 2020 we are excited for our tennis 
facility to receive a fresh look with all courts to be 
resurfaced and painted. Our Dance Dome will also 
receive some TLC with structural fixes, new paint and an 
updated sound system for our incredible dancers. Many 
other smaller improvements are under way such as new 
spin bikes, new Nook bathrooms and much, much more.  

Camp Wayne for Boys and Girls is proud to be 
celebrating 100 years in camping this summer and we 
couldn’t be more excited to celebrate it with our Alumni at 
the 100th Anniversary Reunion. We hope reading this 
brings back nothing but warm memories from your time 
at Wayne and we hope to see you at the reunion in 
September. We hope you and your family have a great 
holiday season.  

The Corpuel and Brown Families 

Second generation camper Matthew Arker 
(right…Alex Arker)

Second generation campers (Left to Right) Mikey, 
Jonny, and Stevie Port (Jason Port)Alex Mautner, Sabrina Oppenheim (2nd generation 

alum - Liz Korey), Sierra Brown (4th generation alum - 
Adena Corpuel), Ali Price

Charlotte Cannon (far left..Carol Mintz) and Sloan 
Gelfman (far right…David Gelfman)
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Alumni Day 2019 

Alumni Buzz

Jocey Bernyk 
Congrats to Jocey (Green), Nick 
and Ryan on the newest 
addition to their family. Sophie 
Jaye was born on July 16.

It was great seeing so many familiar faces at Wayne on Alumni 
Day. We hope you can join us next summer. Alumni Day 2020 is 
set for August 1, 2020. Click here to RSVP. 

Alumni Jennifer Lapidus Camhi 
touring CWG with future 
camper Harper Camhi. 

Rachelle Fischer (now Shelley 
Harris) in 1957. 

Granddaughters, Ava and Taylor 
Weinstock, received their 5 year 

jackets last summer.

Sheri Rosenbaum Smith 
Congrats to Sheri and Ken on the 
birth of their daughter, Zoe 
Michelle born on October 2. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeIIULZxUSxasJYsUxyE3beTQ8IdNVEEUAKbcykYcf8x3xNoQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeIIULZxUSxasJYsUxyE3beTQ8IdNVEEUAKbcykYcf8x3xNoQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Camp Wayne for Boys 
www.campwayne.com 
info@campwayne.com 
T 570-798-2511 F 516-684-9795 
Winter Office:      
53 Summit Drive, Huntington NY 11743      
Summer Office:   
15 Camp Wayne Road, Preston Park, PA 
18455  

Camp Wayne for Girls 
www.campwaynegirls.com 
info@campwaynegirls.com 
Winter Office:      
9 Hansel Road, Newtown, PA 18940      
T 215-944-3069  F 215-497-0127 
Summer Office:   
56 Nice People Place, Preston Park, PA  18455   
T 570-798-2591  F 215-497-0127

Don't forget to "like" us on Facebook to stay 
up to date on all things Wayne!  
www.facebook.com/
campwayneforboysandgirls 

COPE/Camp Erin 2019 

Hi Everyone, 

Happy Fall! 

A big thank you to Camp Wayne for once again hosting our Camp Erin NYC families. Our eighth 
summer was a huge success hosting 58 campers and 24 adults. The parents and guardians can’t begin 
to help their children unless they help themselves. Our parent retreat offers them the chance to breathe, 
grieve, heal, meet others on the same journey and share a similar experience as their children. The 
weekend provides an opportunity for 
hope and offers tools that families can 
use to communicate more openly with 
each other. 

The fear is plastered on everyone’s 
face on Friday as people arrive. It 
softens as the weekend goes on, and 
warms our hearts to see the smiles on 
Sunday.  

Together we are stronger. 

With gratitude, 

Ann Fuchs 
 Director, Camp Erin New York City 
A bereavement camp for children 6-17 
"Where Children Learn to Grieve and 
Heal" 

CWB: @campwayne 
CWG: @campwaynegirls 


